
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Michael Arensdorff, Director of Technology 
 
SUBJECT:  IGA – District 97 & Village of Oak Park Fiber Project 
 
DATE:   May 23, 2016 

 
Names of presenters: Michael Arensdorff 
 
Type of report: IGA with Village of Oak Park for Fiber Project Planning 
 
Report format: Informational Report and seeking action on June 13, 2017 

Preview of purpose and content of report: Below and the attached documents will 
provide an overview of the attorney reviewed documents and details in this 
partnership with the Village of Oak Park 
 
Budgetary Impact: District 97’s portion not to exceed $20,000 
 
Data to be presented: May 23, 2017 

 
Attached is an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) with the Village of Oak Park 
related to a joint partnership to pursue fiber design-consulting services for a fiber 
project with both entities.  Through this IGA we will be collaborating on a Response 
for Proposals (RFP) for design consults to complete a joint needs assessment, 
collaborate on a fiber project and be the technical design experts.  District 97 and 
the Village of Oak Park will then take the technical design documents and submit an 
RFP through eRate for a joint fiber project.   
 
The goal of the project is to come together with the Village of Oak Park with common 
goals and needs in one project that will streamline infrastructure needs for both 
organizations in a manner that is more efficient and cost effective for our community.   
 
This IGA was drafted with the assistance of the district attorney and village attorney. 
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